UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
EASTERN DISTRICT OF PENNSYLVANIA

NOTICE TO THE BAR
MEANS TESTING

CENSUS BUREAU DATA UPDATED EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 15, 2007

The Updated Census Bureau State Median Family Income figures have been posted on the U. S.
Trustee Program (USTP) web site at: http://www.usdoj.gov/ust/. The USTP will apply the
updated data for means testing of all cases filed on or after October 15, 2007. In addition, the
Internal Revenue Service is expected to issue revised and updated Collection Financial
Standards for purposes of federal tax administration sometime during the month of October. The
USTP will post the revised and updated standards used for bankruptcy purposes shortly
thereafter. The Census Bureau’s median family income data can be accessed through the
following link: http://www.usdoj.gov/ust/eo/bapcpa/meanstesting.htm

Timothy B. McGrath
Clerk of Court

October 15, 2007



